
 MEMORANDUM 

 FROM:  Ted Juske, Athletics/Activities Director 

 TO:  District 301 Board of Education 

 DATE:  February 4, 2025 

 RE:  Softball Spring Trip Update 

 The softball team is in the process of finalizing their itinerary for the 2025 spring trip down to Miramar 
 Beach, Florida.  March 29th through April 5th, 2025. 

 Parents will have the responsibility of getting their student-athlete to and from the complex.  While the 
 schedule has not been fully finalized there will be teams from various other states competing as well. 

 They will be staying at the following location: 
 Hampton Inn Fort Walton Beach-Okaloosa Island 

 1112 Santa Rosa Blvd  I  Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548 

 CENTRAL SOFTBALL FLORIDA TRIP SCHEDULE 
 Friday  28-Mar  1/2 DAY SCHOOL / TRAVEL 
 Saturday  29-Mar  TRAVEL DATE 
 Saturday  29-Mar  Practice  Away  5:00-7:00  Florida  TBD 
 Sunday  30-Mar  Game  Away  1:00PM  Florida  Hood Field 1 
 Sunday  30-Mar  FAMILY DINNER  POT LUCK BY THE POOL  6:00PM  Florida  HOTEL 
 Monday  31-Mar  Game  Away  11:00AM  Florida  Hood Field 1 
 Tuesday  1-Apr  Game  Away  9:00AM  Florida  Hood Field 5 
 Tuesday  1-Apr  TEAM LUNCH  UNIFORMS  After Game  Florida  TBD 
 Wednesday  2-Apr  FAMILY DAY 
 Thursday  3-Apr  Game  Away  11:00AM  Florida  Ft. Walton HS 
 Thursday  3-Apr  TEAM DINNER  DRESS UP NIGHT  6:00PM  Florida  TBD 
 Friday  4-Apr  Game  Away  9:00AM  Florida  Hood Field 1 
 Friday  4-Apr  AFTER GAME - GOOD BYES - SEE YAH MONDAY at CARY GROVE 
 Saturday  5-Apr  FAMILY DAY / TRAVEL 
 Sunday  6-Apr  FAMILY DAY / TRAVEL 
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